
 

Halifax Board of Health 

Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, May 04, 2011 

 On Wednesday, a meeting of the Halifax Board of Health was held in the Board of 

Health office at 7:00 p.m. 

Present at the meeting were:  

 John DeLano – Chairman  

 John Weber – Co-Chairman 

 Jeff Anderson – Clerk 

 Cathleen Drinan – Health Agent 

 Suzanne Lillie – ASC Chairperson 

 Jack Farino – ASC – Co-Chairperson 

 

1. Alternative Sewage Committee meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. 

a. Sewerage Pipe Project Route 58 

i. Suzanne Lillie updated the Board on the sewerage pipe road project 

on Route 58. 

1. ASC needs to meet with Charlie Seelig in the Selectmen’s 

office, to maybe get a copy of the original sewerage pipe plan 

for the town. 

b. Think of conceptual plan innovation 

i. Roadway improvements 

ii. Sidewalks 

iii. Environmental and pedestrian impact 

iv. Sewerage Pipe Project Route 58 are welcome to attend any Board of 

health meeting 

v. Though it’s several years out, sewerage pipes can be added to the 

pipe Route 58 project. 

c. It might be good to think about a consultant now 

i. Because pieces are in place early on the first stages of the sewerage 

for the town, bit would be good to get our foot in the door. 

d. Email newsletters all about sewerage 

e. Two (2) local firms 

i. Rucks – Subdivision in Falmouth 

ii. BioClear – Stop & Shop use this 

f.   Jack O’Brien is working on GPD average to be treated 

g. Jack Farino is working on Vendors 

h. Suzanne Lillie is working with Engineer 

 

A Motion was made to Adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Motion: John DeLano 

Second: Suzanne Lillie  

Unanimous vote on the motion 


